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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

This is the last newsletter of the academic year and I hope you have found them useful in 
providing information about events, dates and experiences at Gaywood Primary School. 
 

As we reach the last few remaining days of the academic year, we say farewell to our Year 6 
children who move to high school and wish them all the best for their future endeavours.  We 
also say a big thank you and goodbye to Mrs Coe and Mrs Hewitt from the office, who have both 
been at Gaywood Primary School for over seventeen years. I am sure you will join me in      
thanking them for their dedicated service to our school. 
 

Over the summer, we will be improving our library facilities and look forward to updating you via 
Twitter as the work progresses.  We will also be improving our outdoor space ready for the next 
academic year thanks to the fundraising efforts of the PTA. 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for welcoming me into the school and making 
my first few months at Gaywood Primary School a memorable and enjoyable experience.   
 

Have a relaxing and restful summer break and I look forward to welcoming you and your       
children back to school on Thursday 6th September 2018.   
 

Kindest regards,  Mr N.Mindham (Headteacher) 

 

 

A massive thank you to the PTA for               

organising a fantastic Summer Fayre last    

Friday.   

The event was a massive success and 

showcased our fantastic dancers and live 

music alongside various stalls and activities 

for all the family.  

We are pleased to announce that the       

Summer Fayre raised over £1,800!  The 

sweet tombola made £274 thanks to your 

donations for non-uniform day. 

Ava in Year 6 came up with the idea of    

selling home made slime and raised £75 

which she is donating to Cancer Research 

UK - Bravo! 

Summer Fayre 2018 
 

 Stolen Bike 

One of our children has had their bike stolen 

this week.  It is pictured below and was a 

Christmas gift to her.  If you know anything 

about it or have taken it home by mistake, 

please let our school office know.  Thank you. 



  Follow us on             @GaywoodPrimary 

20th July 

Y6 Leavers Disco 6pm—7.30pm 

24th July 

Leavers Assembly @ 9:30am 

24th July 

Break up for Summer 

6th September 

Children return—school open 

from 8:30am 

 

 

Breakfast Club - Sept 2018 

 

 
New School Timings 

From September 2018, the whole school will start at 8:45am and finish 

at 3:00pm.  Children will be  allowed to go into class from 8:30am. 

We have increased numbers for breakfast club and have 

a few spaces for September.  The club will be from 

7:30am to 8:30am at a cost of £2.90 per session, 

booked and paid for half-termly in advance.  Please hand 

in your booking form as soon as possible.  You can book 

specific days or the whole week. 

School Uniform 
Our uniform can be purchased from Stratfords in Kings Lynn and although the colour of the polo 

shirt and PE kit has changed, children can still wear the original uniform and we encourage the 

recycling of our original uniforms. 

Please can you ensure that your child wears school shoes from September as black trainers are 

not part of our uniform and will not be permitted in our school hall from September.  We thank 

you for your support with this. 

Please note, the uniform prices have been significantly reduced from previous years. 


